
Cyngor Cymuned Llangybi Community Council

http://www.cyngor-llangybi-council.org.ukSeptember 2020 (Zoom)

Councillors held a Zoom meeting online on the 29th September 2020 with Cllr E Evans presiding,
apologies were received from Cllr Holgate, Cllr Pugh-Davies and Cllr Duffee.  Cllr Gwyther has sent in a
letter of resignation, everyone else was present.

Minutes were read and confirmed.

PLANNING

Coxwood, doesn’t seem as if they are breaking any planning rules at the moment but the council are
keeping an eye on them.

Tanrallt – council keeping an eye.

Goetre – Cllr Evans declared an interest.  Concerns about the road and about all this retrospective
planning. They are also being awkward towards the Longwood community Woodland.  Clerk to ask the
council for a committee meeting at the site.

Gelligwenyn – Planning for the mobile homes was granted.  Concerns raised now as the council has
stipulated that the entrance needs to be widened which would entail cutting down several beach trees
along the beautiful avenue.  The entrance is wide enough, and they have already delivered the mobile
home which is probably the biggest item that needs access.  Clerk to email requesting that they refrain
from touching the beach avenue.

Old Station – planning has been turned down.  Cllr O Davies said that there is a site meeting scheduled.

MATTERS ARISING FROM SEPTEMBER’S MEETING

Butterfly pack has been put in place.  Waiting for permission regarding planting a hedge on the common
land.  21 days of labour time included in the pack, need the go ahead so that planting can take place in
November before the ground gets too hard.

Cllr Gwyther’s resignation, clerk to find out the exact procedure to appoint a new councillor and will
discuss next month.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Cllr O Davies raised his concerns regarding the play area!  There is a lot of soil just dumped there.  Clerk
to message Cllr Duffee regarding this as the council will be liable.

The two plots in Llangybi are an eye sore, clerk to contact the council to contact the proprietors.

There are trees/saplings that have appeared on the bend in Olmarch that are in a dangerous place, clerk
to contact council to remove them.

Next Zoom meeting Tuesday October 27th at 7.30p.m.
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